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Docket Nos. 50-272 
50-311 

Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
ATTN: Mr. Steven E. Miltenberger 

Vice President and 
Chief Nuclear Officer 

P. 0. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Inspection No. 50-272/86-23 and 50-311/86-23 

We are currently reviewing all environmental qualification inspection findings 
relative to the recently issued 11 Modified Enforcement Policy. 11 During the 
course of this review, we evaluated your letter dated February 13, 1987, which 
formally submits changes to your response (dated November 7, 1986 and December 
15, 1986) to the subject Inspection Reports discussed at a meeting held in the 
Region I office on February 3, 1987 at your request. 

Thank you for informing us of the changes and your concurrence with the 
findings as.documented in your letter. These a:ctions will be examined during a 
future inspection of your licensed program. 

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

cc: 
Jack Urban, General Manager, Fuels Department, Delmarva Power &-Light Co. 
J. M. Zupko, Jr., General Manager - Salem Operations 
B. A. Preston, Manager, Licensing and Regulation 
General Manager - Nuclear Safety Review 
M. J. Wetterhahn, Esquire 
R. Fryling, Jr., Esquire 
Scott B. Ungerer, Manager, Joint Generation Projects Department, 

Atlantic Electric Company 
Public Document Room (PDR) 
Local Public Document Room (LPDR) 
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) 
NRC Resident Inspector 
State of New Jersey 

~ 0~' 1 ~ 3R.1J725 
RBOBO~ ~ ' o~obo272 
~DR ADOCK PNU 

FICIAL RECORD COPY RL SALEM 86-23 - 0001.0.0 

Q 



i 

• 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company 

bee: 
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) 
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl) 
DRP Section Chief 
Robert J. Bores, DRSS 
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